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August 15, 2019

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis & Deborah Pekoff
2652 Magnolia Road
North Bellmore, NY 11710

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Pekoff:

Thank you for your contribution of $500.00 for our Luau Barbeque event on August 3rd. Your gift brings
Autism Communities one step closer to fulfilling a dream of a Long Island filled with supportive living
opportunities for young adults with autism.

The event was a great success and enjoyed by all. Best of all, it was for a great cause. In the coming
months and over the next few years, you will hear more and more positive news coming from our
organization and we look forward to your continued support.

A supportive, supervised and integrated community that encourages and helps facilitate a self-directed
life is important to every individual. With the commitment of generous donors like you, adults with autism
will have the opportunity to enjoy a life filled with meaningful relationships and purposeful activities.

On behalf of the Autism Communities Board of Directors, and the families who need our help, thank you
for your support. If you would like to learn more about the many ways you can become directly involved
please call us at 631-302-0095 or email info@autismcommunities.org.

Sincerely,

Charles Massimo
Chairman
Autism Communities
631-302-0095
www.autismcommunities.org

Please note: No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution therefore it is fully tax
deductible to the extent the law allows. Long Island Autism Communities is a 501 (c)3.

724 Long Island Avenue, Deer Park, NY 11729 info@autismcommunities.org


